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Dear Editor:

More logic and common sense. .. in the near future?

I attended two all candidates meetings for the District of North Vancouver council.

Now we know our representatives. Would it be a different group if much more then 23 per cent of

citizens came to vote? Hard to say. On the last meeting, (Nov. 12), due to a large number of people

wanting to ask questions, I was not selected. I would have asked all candidates: Who of you will try

to stop present developers' craziness? The answer would interest me greatly.

Why do we have such horrific traffic here in the last year or two? You can read that apartment

highrises will have this and that plus 175 flats.

No big deal, you might say. But, how many such big buildings have been built recently? Simple

addition can't be fooled.

Whether the trend will continue or not, will depend on this old/new council.

Well, big is not always best, not even the bigger the better.

And that it is not only the game of words, as we can see almost daily.

Vladimir Cicha

North Vancouver
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